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Report of the Central Professional Improvement Committee (CPIC) 

Meeting of October 20, 2022  

 

 

Committee Members 

Erica Lamothe was replaced by Stephanie Côté from Dorset on CPIC.  

 

New Teachers Funding 

Teachers with three years of service can make a request for New Teachers funding. Parameters for the 

New Teachers funding were modified and adapted during the past years to reflect the COVID reality, but 

it is no longer the case. Teachers with over 3 years of service can make their request to their DPIC.  

 

DPIC Constitution 

Question arose regarding the formation of the Decentralized Committee. CPIC recommends that DPIC 

should not have more members in their committee than Staff Council. 

 

Review of Requests 

14 requests for credits courses were presented; all were approved.  

3 requests were presented by New Teachers and were not approved as the teachers had more than three 

(3) years of experience.  

37 requests for professional development activities were presented; 36 were approved. One request was 

rejected as the amount was less than $250, therefore the request should have been submitted to the 

teacher’s DPIC.  

1 Special Project was reviewed and was not approved, as special projects should include the participation 

of all teachers in the building and should be run school wide. This was not the case in this situation as less 

than half of the staff would have attended the conference.  

 

 

Submitted by 

Marie-Pier Michaud 


